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Sons of Gruumsh Christopher Perkins
2005 The first full-length Forgotten
Realms adventure in three years! This
adventure showcases the classic high
fantasy for which the Forgotten
Realms setting is known. Sons of
Gruumsh features an epic quest to
prevent war between the orcs of Thar
and the cities of the Moonsea. Though
set in the Forgotten Realms, Dungeon
Masters can place this adventure
anywhere in the Realms, or easily
adapt it for their own D&D®
campaigns. This adventure features
encounters written to facilitate the
use of D&D Miniatures and is designed
for 4th-level characters.
If Anything Happens I Love You Will
McCormack 2022-09-06 Unimaginable
loss yields to the power of human
connection in this simple, moving
story from the filmmakers of the
eponymous Oscar-winning film. An
elegy on grief. Based on the Academy
Award-winning animated short by the
same name, If Anything Happens I Love
You is a young adult graphic novel
that follows two parents as they
reckon with the loss of their young
daughter, Rose, in a school shooting.
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Readers follow Rose from "above" as
she watches her parents slowly break
down under the weight and pain of
their loss. Throughout the novel,
Rose's soul seeks to help her parents
reconnect. We learn who Rose was and
how much life she lived in her short
time. By incorporating a wide range
of characters, her boyfriend,
teacher, and her cat, Rose is able to
introduce healing into the lives of
the people she left behind. If
Anything Happens I Love You may be a
story about loss, but in it we see
ourselves--in the grief, the pain,
and, most importantly, in the fight
toward human connection, love, and
acceptance.
Off Armageddon Reef David Weber
2008-01-02 Humanity pushed its way to
the stars - and encountered the
Gbaba, a ruthless alien race that
nearly wiped us out. Earth and her
colonies are now smoldering ruins,
and the few survivors have fled to
distant, Earth-like Safehold, to try
to rebuild. But the Gbaba can detect
the emissions of an industrial
civilization, so the human rulers of
Safehold have taken extraordinary
measures: with mind control and
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hidden high technology, they've built
a religion in which every Safeholdian
believes, a religion designed to keep
Safehold society medieval forever.
800 years pass. In a hidden chamber
on Safehold, an android from the far
human past awakens. This "rebirth"
was set in motion centuries before,
by a faction that opposed shackling
humanity with a concocted religion.
Via automated recordings, "Nimue" or, rather, the android with the
memories of Lieutenant Commander
Nimue Alban - is told her fate: she
will emerge into Safeholdian society,
suitably disguised, and begin the
process of provoking the
technological progress which the
Church of God Awaiting has worked for
centuries to prevent. Nothing about
this will be easy. To better deal
with a medieval society, "Nimue"
takes a new gender and a new name,
"Merlin." His formidable powers and
access to caches of hidden high
technology will need to be carefully
concealed. And he'll need to find a
base of operations, a Safeholdian
country that's just a little more
freewheeling, a little less orthodox,
a little more open to the new. And
thus Merlin comes to Charis, a midsized kingdom with a talent for naval
warfare. He plans to make the
acquaintance of King Haarahld and
Crown Prince Cayleb, and maybe, just
maybe, kick off a new era of
invention. Which is bound to draw the
attention of the Church...and,
inevitably, lead to war. It's going
to be a long, long process. And David
Weber's epic Off Armageddon Reef is
can't-miss sci-fi. Safehold Series 1.
Off Armageddon Reef 2. By Schism Rent
Asunder 3. By Heresies Distressed 4.
A Mighty Fortress 5. How Firm A
Foundation 6. Midst Toil and
Tribulation 7. Like A Mighty Army 8.
Hell's Foundations Quiver 9. At the
Sign of Triumph At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold

without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Typographic Systems of Design
Kimberly Elam 2007-05-03 Typographic
organization has always been a
complex system in that there are so
many elements at play, such as
hierarchy, order of reading,
legibility, and contrast. In
Typographic Systems, Kim Elam, author
of our bestselling books, Geometry of
Design and Grid Systems, explores
eight major structural frameworks
beyond the gridincluding random,
radial, modular, and
bilateralsystems. By taking the
reader through exercises, student
work, and professional examples, Elam
offers a broad range of design
solutions. Once essential visual
organization systems are understood
the designer can fluidly organize
words or images within a structure,
combination of structures, or a
variation of a structure. With
clarity and substance, each
systemfrom the structured axis to the
nonhierarchical radial arrayis
explained and explored so that the
reader comes away with a better
understanding of these intricate
complex arrangements. Typographic
Systems is the seventh title in our
bestselling Design Briefs series,
which has sold more than 100,000
copies worldwide.
Camilla D'Errico Postcards Camilla
D'Errico 2009-12-01 A set of 30
postcards reproducing paintings by
manga-influenced artist Camilla
d'Errico. Beautiful girls are
rendered in bright, eye-catching
colors. The girls in d'Errico's
paintings express myriad emotions at
once, with realistically painted
animals that perch above them as
'headgear' reflecting the emotional
state of the girl below. This
postcard set presents d'Errico's
portraits in a delicate package,
reflecting the light, soulful, and
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fantasy-rich world she creates.
Elections 2014 Ed Schulz-Herzenberg
2015-02-01 As voters articulate their
judgments of the parties and leaders
in their fifth democratic election,
Election 2014 South Africa: The
Campaigns, Results & Future Prospects
provides a platform for in-depth
discussion and analysis of party
campaigns, voting patterns, and
election results of the 2014 general
elections. Following the tradition of
previous volumes that cover South
Africa's national and provincial
elections since 1994, this book draws
on the expertise of renowned authors
to cover important aspects of the
election, including the major
political party campaigns, the
media's coverage of the campaigns,
the latest trends in political
participation and party fortunes,
gender dynamics, the black middle
class, as well as insights into the
voter and public opinion on the eve
of the election. Readers are
presented with more than a mere study
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of a single election; they are also
presented with a contemporary
understanding of electoral politics
and democracy in South Africa over
two democratic decades and
reflections on how elections
strengthen the quality and prospects
for democracy.
Heal Your Knees Robert L. Klapper
2004-07-25 Put an end to knee pain!
An esteemed surgeon and a water
therapy expert team up to tell you
the essentials about your knees, how
to get them back into shape, and how
to prevent further pain and injury.
Through careful explanation, they
examine each part of the healing
process—from basic function to longterm exercises—guiding you to a painfree life. With detailed information
on a variety of healing options, you
will learn how to make the right
decisions for your knees, understand
when and why surgery is appropriate,
and how simple exercise in your
living room and in the pool can speed
the post-surgical healing process.
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